
BASANT VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOL 

SECTOR - 46, GURUGRAM 

CIRCULAR - 1 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please encourage your children to wear masks, Keep a spare mask 

in their bags. 

Also keep a small sanitizer bottle in their bags. We’ll keep 

reminding them to use it at regular intervals. 

Also send water bottle, so that child didn't share anything with 

other child. 

In case the child has fever, cold, cough, etc, please do not send 

the child to school. Rest and getting better is more important. 

Your support will help us staying safe. We all need to make small 

adjustments for safety. 

 

 

Regards 

BVPS 


